
Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! 

 

Productive partnership with all parents is essential to ensure all 
 
children can achieve at their highest potential. Strong partnership will make a great difference in 
your child’s education.  

Support from both the home and school will ensure a successful school year. 

As partners we share the responsibility for our children’s success and we want 
 
you to know that, we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 

 

Guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

 
1) Attends school daily and arrives on time ready to learn  
2) Completes all school assignments/projects  
3) Share school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life  
4) Inform you if he/she needs additional support in any academic/social areas  
5) Know that you expect them to succeed in school and respect others  

Please note that all correspondences are sent home on TAKE-HOME TUESDAY. 

Please review the Richmond County Code of Conduct and TMES School 
 
Handbook. It is very important that you and your child are fully informed regarding 
standards related to appropriate behavior for a safe and productive school year. 

We encourage  you to join PTA.  Membership is $5.00. 
 
Thank you for your support and look forward to communicating with you throughout 
the 2018-19 school year. 


